
The next HARB Meeting is scheduled for September 1,2021 at 6:30 p.m. Applications for the 
September 1,2021 meeting must be submitted on or before August 17, 2021 
 

 
 
                                              AGENDA 

                                           Wednesday, August 4, 2021  
                                                         6:30PM 
1. Call to Order 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 
 
3. Old Business  
 

 a. HARB 2021-12 113 Walnut Avenue, Wayne 
o Resubmitting plans incorporating full length chimney, plans 

include architectural shingles (both w/ full height & 
chimney)  Additional information was emailed to all Board 
Members on Thursday, July 15th @ 3:34 pm  

4. New Business   
 
a.  HARB 2021-15 111 Walnut Avenue. Wayne 

o Demo existing garage and rebuild on existing foundation 
on exact same footprint. 

 
5. b.  HARB 2021-16 130 Poplar Avenue, Wayne 

o Addition of larger kitchen on the rear of home using the 
Existing footprint  

 
6. c. HARB 2021-17 484 Woodland Avenue, Wayne  

o Garage & Laundry Room Addition on Rear Portion of 
house (West Side)  

 
7.     Adjournment 
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The next HARB Meeting is scheduled for September 1,2021 at 6:30 p.m. Applications for the 
September 1,2021 meeting must be submitted on or before August 17, 2021 
 

Wednesday’s HARB Meeting will be held in person in the Township Building in the 
Radnorshire Room at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Attached is the HARB Agenda for August 4, 2021.  Please read protocol operating procedures 
below. 
 
Protocol Operating Procedures:  
Effective June 28, 2021, all Township related meetings will be held in person  
 
 Members of the public entering the Township building who are not fully vaccinated are required 

to wear CDC recommended masks while inside the building 
 Masks are optional for members of the public entering the Township building who are fully 

vaccinated 
 Seating for in person meetings will reflect social distancing recommendations 

 
 
 
 
 


